
Dear Valued Clients, 
 
To keep providing you with superior quality, cost-effective inspections we have created a new 
corporate structure for our companies to process your inspection orders.  
 
Effective February 7, 2022, inspections ordered outside of California will be processed by our 
new entity- Field Force Inspections, LLC. Inspections ordered within California will be processed 
by our legacy company Pacific Inspections, Inc.  
 
Rest assured that you will still get the same great service from your regular customer service 
team. You will still login using the same credentials and request inspections as usual, our 
systems will handle dispatching them to the proper entity. The changes you will notice are that 
your inspections will have the appropriate company logo, depending on location, and your 
company will receive 2 invoices, one from Pacific Inspections for work within California, and 
one from Field Force Inspections for work completed outside of California.  
 
For your convenience, W-9 forms and electronic payment details will be sent to your 
Accounting Department via email this week.  
 
We look forward to being of service to under this new structure. If you have any questions, 
please contact me at 310-567-6628 or holly@fieldforceinspections.com. 
 
As always, we deeply appreciate your business and the trust you place in us.  
 
Best Regards, 
Holly 
 
Holly Henebry, CEO 
Field Force Inspections, LLC 
Pacific Inspections, Inc. 
Index Research Services, Inc.  
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